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DEPARTMENT of SOCIAL SERVICES

Notice of Intent to Renew the Personal Care Assistant Medicaid Waiver

In accordance with the provisions of section 17b-8 of the Connecticut General Statutes, notice is hereby given that the Commissioner of the Department of Social Services intends to renew the Personal Care Assistant (PCA) waiver and proposes to add three additional services. 

The services being added are agency based Personal Care Assistant (PCA), Mental Health Counseling and Adult Day Health.  The addition of agency based PCA will offer a choice for participants between agency and self-directed services.

A complete text of the waiver amendment is available, at no cost, upon request to the Community Options Unit, Department of Social Services, 55 Farmington Ave., Hartford, Connecticut 06106; email shirlee.stoute@ct.gov.

All written comments, questions, and concerns regarding these amendments may be submitted within 30 days of the publication of this notice to the Department of Social Services, Community Options Unit, 55 Farmington Ave, Hartford or to Kathy.a.bruni@ct.gov.





